
 

 
 

   

From the Building Department 
 
 
New Guidelines for George M. Suhy Grant  

 

1. In order to qualify for the George M. Suhy Grant Program, please view 
Chapter 1495 (George M. Suhy Grant Program) in our codified 
ordinances. You will be able to determine if your interior or exterior 
improvement qualifies for the grant program. 

 
2. If your improvement qualifies for the grant program, you will need to 

fill out Part One of the George M. Suhy Grant Program prior to work 
being done and submit to the building department. Once the building 
department reviews your application (Part One) they will contact you 
to set up a pre-inspection of your interior or exterior improvement. 
 

3. Once the building department performs the pre-inspection of your 
project, they will determine your permit fee. If the home owner is using 
a contractor, they must be registered with the Village of Cuyahoga 
Heights. Both of the above steps must be completed prior to work being 
started; a permit will then be issued.  At this time, the building 
department will inform you what inspections will be needed. 
 

4. When your improvement is complete, you will be required to come into 
the building department and receive Part Two of the George M. Suhy 
Grant Program. Part Two must be completed with all forms attached 
(contractor invoice and proof of ownership). Once the building 
department receives Part Two, they will set up a final inspection of 
your interior or exterior improvement. When final inspection is 
performed, all paperwork will be submitted to the finance department 
for approval disbursement of grant funds. 
 

5. If the following guidelines are not met, your application for the George 
M. Suhy Grant Program may be declined. 

 
The above procedures are a bit different from past practices to obtain a 
grant.  Please note that if the above procedures are not followed, your 
grant application could be rejected.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Building Department at (216) 
641-7020 during normal business hours. 
 

 


	Grilling Safety
	There’s nothing like outdoor grilling. It’s one of the most popular ways to cook food. But, a grill placed too close to anything that can burn is a fire hazard. They can be very hot, causing burn injuries. Follow these simple tips and you will be on t...
	SAFETY TIPS
	 Propane and charcoal BBQ grills should only be used outdoors.
	 The grill should be placed well away from the home, deck railings and out from under eaves and overhanging branches.
	 Keep children and pets at least three feet away from the grill area.
	 Keep your grill clean by removing grease or fat buildup from the grills and in trays below the grill.
	 Never leave your grill unattended.
	 Always make sure your gas grill lid is open before lighting it.
	CHARCOAL GRILLS
	 There are several ways to get the charcoal ready to use. Charcoal chimney starters allow you to start the charcoal using newspaper as a fuel.
	 If you use a starter fluid, use only charcoal starter fluid. Never add charcoal fluid or any other flammable liquids to the fire.
	 Keep charcoal fluid out of the reach of children and away from heat sources.
	 There are also electric charcoal starters, which do not use fire. Be sure to use an extension cord for outdoor use.
	 When you are finished grilling, let the coals completely cool before disposing in a metal container.
	FACTS
	 July is the peak month for grill fires.
	 Roughly half of the injuries involving grills are thermal burns.

